
 

CITY OF WILLERNIE 

WASHINGTON COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

ADOPTION OF FEE SCHEDULE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the City Council of Willernie will hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday May 21, 2025, at the regular City Council meeting in Willernie City Hall, 111 

Wildwood Road, Willernie, MN to approve the new fee schedule.   

 

Copies of the fee schedule are on file with the City Clerk for those interested in reviewing the 

document during regular office hours or by electronic mail.   

 

 

Victoria R. Keating 

City Clerk 


